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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
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My family and my neighbors all support the City purchasing the vacant property between the

Saltwater Park and the end of 271 Ave NW. Given This should be a top priority for the city in that
you have funds from the recent parks bond, there is only 1 shoreline access in the City of Shoreline
and we already access that beach this way, but are accosted by the homeowners on 27t Ave NW
when we do. There are loads of reason why someone could object city residents not access in the
beach this way, but at the end of the day they all can be overcome with easy solutions. The public
has been using this area for over one hundred years, lets make it official and preserve it for the next

generation.

Bryce and Linnea Hansen
Past RBCA board member and Richmond Beach residents
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